
 
 
 

 

Panasonic Corporation of North America 
Two Riverfront Plaza, Newark, NJ 07102-5490 

Tel: 201-348-7760 / Ben.Botros@us.panasonic.com 
 
 

 

Request for Change in ID 
 

              January 7, 2025 
           MSBD-24-F007 

 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Standards Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Rd 
Columbia MD 21046 USA 
 
Re:   Change in ID Application 
From:  Intel Corporation Model BE201D2W under FCC ID PD9BE201D2  
To: Panasonic Corporation of North America Model: WL24A under FCC ID: ACJ9TGWL24A 

 
To whom it may concern: 
 
This Change in Identification request applies for a new FCC ID as established in 47 CFR 2.933(b) for a 
currently approved device. This application by us, Panasonic Corporation of North America, will establish a 
new FCC ID: ACJ9TGWL24A under our grantee code for purpose of marketing. The original grant to Intel 
Corporation will remain in effect. 
 
Per 2.933(b) 

1. The original identification is PD9BE201D2 
2. The original grant date is Mar. 29, 2024(JBP) and June 20, 2024(6CD/DSS/DTS/NII) 
3. The equipment is electrically identical. Only the model name, trade name, and FCC ID are different. 
4. The original test results are applicable and representative of this changed device. 
5. Exterior photographs are included in this application. 

 
The following files are electronically submitted as attachments: 
 

 Cover Letter 
 Label drawing/ location 
 Photo (External)  
 User Manual 

 
 
 
Thank you for your attention in this matter.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Ben Botros 
Manager – Regulatory and Compliance 
Panasonic Corporation of North America 




